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 Mrs M Riddle OBJ2016/0758/P 03/03/2016  20:32:14 I am a former resident of Boscastle Road and lived there for 18 years between August 1997 and 

January 2016 . I was aware that Mr & Mrs Gladstone were considering this application before I moved 

and wanted to write in support of my old neighbours who are naturally horrified at the prospect of this 

application being granted. 

This house lies within a Conservation Area and the proposed structure would be very visible to all the 

neighbours from their rear gardens and is not at all in keeping with the character of the area . 

Their neighbour at 19a is 75 years old and would find the noise ,dust and disruption unbearable . 

Further , If the proposed work at No 21 starts ( also the subject of a planning application ) she tells me 

that life in her flat would be become intolerable. 

The planning statement makes much of  Mr & Mrs Gladstone's needs without considering the impact of 

this building work on their neighbours. 

Also I have to say that whilst I sympathise with Mr Gladstone's medical  condition he is still driving his 

car ( or at least is was on  the 18th January which is the last time I saw him ) .

31 Kingsley Place
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